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Zipp Company Bratislava, which provides the construction of the new terminal at the Bratislava airport,
has won a contract to construct a new building of the Faculty of Informatics and Information Technology of
the Slovak Technical University (STU) in Bratislava. Works in the contractual price of 19.562 mills Euro,
VAT excluded, are to be made within nearly 2 years from May 2009 to March 2011. The final cost of the
work is higher by 47% compared to estimation. The contract was concluded on April 14, this year.
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